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Saber Grills LP Regulators 
Affected units sold at BBQ's & More and Lifestyle (in Christchurch) from October 2012 

 

 

 

Problem 

The grills’ LP regulator can allow gas to flow at a higher pressure than intended, which can result in a 
gas leak and flame burst from the burner knobs, posing fire and burn hazards. 

Details 

Model RA329 LP regulators with date code in the range: 1120 to 1344. 
 
Affected grills (sold with the LP regulator): 
SABER® 330 LP Stainless Grill with model number R33SC0012 
SABER® 500 LP Stainless Grill with model number R50SC0012 
SABER® 670 LP Stainless Grill with model number R67SC0012 
(model numbers can be found on the underside of the grease tray) 
 
Affected conversion kits (sold/installed with the LP regulator): 
SABER® Natural Gas to LP Conversion Kit with model number AOOAA0912 
Kit, Control Console w/ HVR Assembly & Push Button Ignition, with model number 55710843 

What to do 

Stop using the recalled grills and regulators and contact BBQ's & More for a free repair kit with 
installation instructions.  
 
A video on how to install the replacement components is also available on the supplier website. 

Contact 

BBQs & More 

http://www.bbqsandmore.co.nz/saber-grills-regulator-recall/ 


